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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Mission of the Roseville Community Schools and 
Patton Elementary in a cooperative partnership with 
students, the home, and the community, is to educate 
all children of our community by ensuring students 

have the skills, experiences and knowledge needed, to 
reach their full potential. 
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10 1/2 Day, Dismissal @11:55 am 

11 5th Grade Celebration @ 

 9:00 am, 1/2 day, Dismissal @ 11:55  

12 Kindergarten Celebration @ 9:00 

 am, 1/2 day, Dismissal @ 11:55 am  

  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 

Have a fun & safe summer! 
 

First day of school in the fall is 

Wednesday, September 4, 2024 

(HALF DAY) 

Dear Patton Families and Students 

 

It is hard to believe that the school year is almost over.  

Seems like yesterday I was waking into the school after 

summer.  This has been an exciting and great year.  I am 

so glad I was able to join the Patton family.  I look forward 

to another great year next year.  Thank you for your support 

and dedication. 

 

Summer can either be a time for academic decline as skills 

are forgotten, or a time for academic progress.  Consider 

enrolling your student in Roseville’s summer program so 

critical skills can be practiced and improved.  If you cannot, 

consider planning reading, writing and math activities into 

your child’s daily fun. 

 

To our outgoing fifth graders I say Congratulations on your 

achievement.  To all Patton families and staff, I wish you a 

happy, fun-filled summer. 

 

Continue to make beautiful memories! 

 

Mr. Komarowski 

The Patton office will be open for registrations on Monday, 
August 19, 2024.  For registration information during the 

summer months, please contact 586-445-5510  



Good Citizens for May, 2024 

The following students were selected by their teacher as Good 

Citizens for the month of May. On May 30th, these students 

enjoyed pizza with Mr. Komarowski as their reward. 

 

Kdg – Mrs. Burtwell 

Queen Malone & Luciano Manuel Matti 

 

1st Grade – Mrs. Bilicki 

Gabrielle Blessitt & Anna Khoma 

 

1st Grade – Mrs. Krupp 

Jackson Rice & Kylen Spann 

 

2nd Grade – Mrs. Malinchak 

Kendrick Allen & Lamya Dale 

 

3rd Grade – Mrs. McCurdy 

Genari Sparks & Lena Watson 

 

4th Grade – Mrs. Spinazzola 

Laila Beavers & Zackery Yorke 

 

4th Grade – Mrs. Rohde 

Jermaine Mosley & Shanna Shelby 

 

 Grade – Ms. Klein-Overmeer 

Kingston Morgan & Jessica Vang 

 

5th Grade – Mr. Houghton 

Anthony Donahue & Erick Lunkins 

 

Best Manners – Mrs. Jen & Ms. Tina 

Elaina Briggs & Lillian MacArthur 
 
 

Thank you to Hungry Howie’s Pizza at 12 Mile & Utica for 
donating the pizza for our Pizza with the Principal. 

 

 

 

SAFETY OF THE YEAR 
 

2023/2024 
 

 
LUCAS HARTMAN 

 
The basic classroom supplies and materials 
needed by students will be provided by the 
school.  If your child would like to have his/her 
own supplies (crayons, pencils, notebooks, etc.)  
you are welcome to send them.  We encourage 
you to label all personal supplies with your 
child’s name. 
 
Elementary teachers have also offered the fol-
lowing lists of suggested items that may be 
useful in their particular classrooms.  In addi-
tion, teachers will be happy to accept donations 
of certain supplies for general classroom use.  
Ex. Sanitizing hand wipes, facial tissue, paper 
towels, Ziploc bags, etc.  See the Patton 
Website for suggested  
supply lists. 



Attention 5th Grade 

Parents & Grandparents 

 

Fifth Grade 

Recognition 
Tuesday, June 11th 

9:00 am  

 

Awards & Promotion 

Certificates 

(Dismissal @ 11:55 am) 

Attention Kindergarten   

Parents & Grandparents 
 

Kindergarten Celebration 
Wednesday, June 12th 

9:00 am 

Promotion Certificates 

& Light Refreshments 

 
(Last day dismissal today at 11:55 a.m.) 

 

5th Grade Celebration 
 

Ms. Klein-Overmeer 

 

Kenadi Augustus 

Alayna Beauchemin 

Ava Beauchemin 

Rodney Bulley 

Madison Bullock 

Michel Carias 

Liam Dressig 

Paris Francis 

Amari Harris 

Nevaeh Johnson 

Kingston Morgan 

Kaylynn Morrow 

Blake Shelton 

Jessica Vang 

 

 

Mr. Houghton 

 

Zion Baker 

Alyssa Beauchemin 

Karsyn Chase 

Allayah Crowley 

Anthony Donahue 

Mustafa Hassan 

Kamiliah Hodges 

Maurice Jacobs 

Erick Lunkins 

Lillyana Morgan 

Johnae Seahorn 

Jazaria Shirley 

Mya VanDerHeyden 

Zakarie Warren 

Audrey Yang 

 

Mrs. Burtwell 

Mina Alexander 

Zhayvier Arnold 

Qiana Bargon-House 

Tayara Beverly 

Krista Briscoe 

DaKhari Dudley 

Aariah Griffin 

Donald Harris 

Alizay Hassan 

Aniyah Hicks 

Major Lockett 

Queen Malone 

Alexandria Mata 

Luciano Manuel Matti 

Kaiden Mayers 

Cylie Morris 

Mel’rose Petty 

Richter Pouget 

Ryan Reno 

Everett Sexton 

Vadim Statkevych 

Ajseanti Taylor-Owens 

Dean Tompkins 

Mecca Triplett 

Rashai Turner 

Ivory Williams 

Stella Yang 

Kindergarten Celebration 



Did You Move? 

If you have moved (or will be soon), or have a new phone #, please call the office as soon as possible to update that 

information. Three proofs of residency are also required when you move to a new address. You may not receive any 

mailings at the close of the school year if we do not have your correct address on file. If you move over the summer, 

please bring the updated information to the office at the beginning of the school year.  If you are moving over the 

summer contact Pupil Accounting at 586-445-5510. 

 
End of Year Report Cards 

Report cards will be emailed home the week of June 17th. 

 
Help Us to Plan Better 

If you, or someone else you know, has a kindergarten through 5th grade student coming to Patton for the next 

school year, please come in as soon as possible to enroll. Call the office if you have any questions about enrollment 

requirements. 

 

Medication 
Parents, if your child has medication, inhalers or epi-pens in the school office, please be sure it is picked up by 

June 12th (by an adult). All medication/inhalers/epi-pens, etc. left at the school office will be disposed of on 

Monday, June 17th. 

 

 

Desk Clean Out Day! - Monday, June 10th 
All students will be required to have their desks cleaned out on Monday June 10th. NO BACKPACKS, PURSES, 

ETC. WILL BE ALLOWED IN SCHOOL on the last two days of school, June 11th & 12th (Tuesday & Wednesday). 

 

 

Last Day of School 

We are asking for parent cooperation in dealing with the last day of school. PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD DOES NOT 

bring shaving cream, silly string or other similar items to school or near the school grounds. 

While some students may find these fun, other students wish not to get caught in the crossfire. 

We also have students that are allergic to these products. Thank you for your cooperation in 

making this a safe end of the school year! 

 

 

Lost & Found 
Lost and Found items will be in the bin for students to look through. Make sure your child 

checks the bin  for lost items.  Items  left after school is out for the summer will be donated to 

charity.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appropriate Attire Please 
Briefly, students are NOT to wear flip-flops or sandals to school. Shoes should have a toe and heel on them to protect student’s 

feet from pea gravel, broken glass or other hazardous items that could be on the playground. Shirts/tops must have some sort of 

sleeve. No spaghetti straps, tank tops or crop tops.  

 

 

 




